
50,000 WATTS

Pairoon. goat:tailing Company, inc.
HOTEL TEN EYCK 87 STATE STREET ALBANY 7, NEW YORK

April 19, 1951

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your very nice letter of reception
of WPTR, 1540 KC, on April 14th, 1951, from 5:35 AM to
6:141 AM. We are happy to hear that our signal strength
reaches you at Walnutport.

Please accept this letter as our official verifi-
cation of your report. The program listed was transmitted
at the time indicated in your report.

emd

May I congratulate you on your fine report.

Sincerely yours

R sse 1 Davi 1 Sr.
or

Vice President
Charge of Engineering


